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Dear legislators, | am writing to register my support for HB 3086 as originally written,
or if necessary, with the text as amended in Amendment 2. Regional representation
on the ODFW board would be a strong step forward to ensure all ecosystems of
Oregon as taken into consideration in the management of wildlife. | support the bill as
originally written because it is incredibly important to have representation on the
board by professions and professionals who actually interact with wildlife and
habitats, rather than just appreciating them on the National Geographic channel. As a
hunter and angler, | support wildlife management and habitat
preservation/restoration/creation based on the best available science and with the
goal of maintaining and improving the ability of all Oregonians to hunt, fish, forage,
watch, and appreciate the wildlife of our state.

Sincerely,
David Tetrick



